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March 10, 2016

Honorable Betty Anne Kane

Chairman ,

Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia
1325 G Street, 8" Floor

Washington, DC 20005

RE: NANC Working Group Appointment Process

Chairman Kane,

The Wireline Competition Bureau (Bureau) is pleased to announce its approval of the following
Chairs for the NANC Working Groups, effective immediately until the end of the current NANC Charter,
September 18, 2017:

Billing and Collection Working Group (B&C WG)
Rosemary Emmer, Sprint
Mary Retka, CenturyLink

Future of Numbering Working Group (FoN WG)
Suzanne Addington, Sprint

Carolee Hall, NARUC (ID)

Dawn Lawrence, XO

Local Number Portability Administration Working Group (LNPA WG)
Paula Campagnoli, T-Mobile

Dawn Lawrence, XO

Ron Steen, AT&T

Numbering Oversight Working Group (NOWG)
Laura Dalton, Verizon
Karen Riepenkroger, Sprint

Internet Protocol Issues Management Group (IP IMG)
Valerie Cardwell, Comcast
Gina Perini, Somos

In the event that any of the Chairs are no longer able to serve, please promptly notify the Bureau in
writing. The Working Group Chairs, in coordination with the NANC Chair, should make
recommendations to the FCC on Working Group membership appointments as soon as possible.
Membership in each Working Group must be limited so as to avoid having more than half of the full
NANC membership on any working group. Therefore, we anticipate sending emails to the full NANC
membership to ask each member to specify his or her top choices for Working Groups. We will share any
responses with you and the Chairs. We note, however, that while those NANC members not appointed to
Working Groups would still be able to attend meetings as observers, only appointed Working Group
members may vote or debate matters considered by the Working Groups.



The Working Group Chairs may recommend members for their Working Groups, and you may
make membership recommendations for all the Working Groups. After receiving these
recommendations, we will review them to ensure that each Working Group has a balanced stakeholder
membership, and also to ensure the appointments do not exceed a quorum of NANC members. We will
then approve or modify the membership selections. Please note that, consistent with the requirements of
the Federal Advisory Committee Act, Working Group members who are not members of the NANC must
complete the ethics screening conducted by the Commission’s Office of General Counsel in order to be an
appointed member of a NANC Working Group.

Please let us know if you have any questions about the Working Group appointment process.

Sincerely,

L/[/uﬂ/to@m %"‘%0_/
Marilyn Jones :

Designated Federal Officer
North American Numbering Council

cc: Kris Monteith, Deputy Chief, Wireline Competition Bureau
Michael Jacobs, Legal Counsel, Wireline Competition Bureau
Ann Stevens, Deputy Chief, Competition Policy Division, Wireline Competition Bureau
Sanford Williams, Assistant Chief, Competition Policy Division, Wireline Competition Bureau
Michelle Sclater, Alternate DFO, Wireline Competition Bureau
Carmell Weathers, Special Assistant to the DFO, Wireline Competition Bureau
NANC Working Group Chairs



